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Dear Sir/Madam,

I fully support the Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015 (“the Bill”).

It is my view that not enough is being done in QLD regarding law enforcement against illegal taxis
 services.

No one is above the law and should not be able to operate without consequence. The law of QLD
 is being undermined and put in the public spotlight.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards
Paul Anderson
KG Taxi Management | www.kgtm.com.au
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